
In October, 2012, my friend Augusto and I were lecturers, student advisors and judges at a large Brazilian science fair, FETEC, 600 miles away from my home. We were invited by the founder of FETEC as special guests because of our two year old website, olimpiadascientificas.com. Our website helps students take part in science competitions by providing information, giving hints and answering questions. During the fair, we evaluated the students’ works and advised them on how they could improve their projects. We encouraged them to do their best, by showing them the value of their hard work and how their projects could be useful to society. Our lectures were about the science Olympiads and many of the 200 students there showed great interest in participating. We stayed for an hour after the lecture answering questions and we answered many more during the following days. Speaking in front of so many people and being able to help such intelligent young students was unforgettable.

